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DATE: June 8, 1999 
TO: Blanca Bayo, Director, Division of Records and Report' 
FROM: Noreen Davis, Director, Division of Legal Services 

Walter D'Haeseleer, Director, Division of Communications 
RE: Docket No. 971317-TP; Nationwide Communications of Michigan, Inc. 
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The settlement amount of $2,750 was received and forwarded to the Comptroller's Office 
on February 18, 1999. In addition, the unrefunded amount of $4,444.50 was received and 
forwarded to the Comptroller's Office on June 7, 1999. Order No. PSC-98-165 1-AS-TP, issued 
December 8, 1998, states that this docket may be closed administratively upon remittance of the 
settlement amount and unrefunded monies. Since the settlement has b id. the unrefunded 
amount has been remitted, and no further action is required, this docke 
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